
Appeal for Additional Mental Health 

Counselors 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Date] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Organization/Institution Name] 

[Organization Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to express my concern regarding the current capacity of mental health support 

resources available within our institution. Given the significant rise in mental health issues 

among students in recent years, it has become apparent that we are in dire need of additional 

mental health counselors. 

Data from [insert relevant study or statistics] indicates that [specific details about mental health 

needs]. Unfortunately, our existing counseling staff is overwhelmed, resulting in longer wait 

times for appointments and diminished quality of care for those seeking support. 

To address these urgent needs, I propose that we increase the number of mental health counselors 

at our facility so that we can provide timely and effective support for our students. This 

enhancement is not only essential for student well-being but is also crucial for fostering a healthy 

academic environment. 

Thank you for considering this appeal. I am hopeful for a positive response, and I am willing to 

discuss this matter further at your convenience. 



Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


